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 In accordance with the Transport Corridor Outdoor Advertising and Signage Guidelines 2017 

Sections 2.3 and 2.4, an assessment of visual signage clutter for motorists, pedestrians, cyclists, 

residents and Sydney Park users, given the existing bus shelter digital sign and static sign on the 

wall of 672 King Street which is visible behind the proposal. The assessment should address:

 the potential for visual clutter to create a distraction for drivers and impact traffic safety, 

taking into consideration existing directional and road safety signs;

 the potential for visual clutter to reduce landscape amenity; and

 measures to mitigate the impacts of visual clutter.

 

 

https://caportal.com.au/tfnsw/Sydney-Park-Junction


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


